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Hello to all RMS Countryside School-Age Families! As we enter the next 
month of April, we have a few updates and reminders:


This month the projects will follow the themes of Easter, Spring, Earth 
Day, India, and Zoo Animals!


*We are encouraging all families to pay their balances through the 
Kangarootime app.  Please also take the time to upload your child’s 

photo, emergency contacts and any medical information.


**If you need full day care on Friday, April 2nd we will be open at our 15 
Cranberry Highway location.  Any care needed for April vacation April 

20-23 (We are closed for Presidents Day on the 19th), we will be open for 
care here at RMS.  Please let us know as soon as possible as there are 

limited spots available.


If you have any questions feel free to speak with us,


Bonnie & Kelsey


bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net


